
Welcome to the September update
Lawnmowers have been busy over the weekend. Birds are nesting, and neighbours are 
socialising over the fence again. The weather is warm. It must be spring!
There is plenty going on in Albert Town, make sure you have a read of our latest newsletter to 
find out what is happening in your neighbourhood.

Regards,
The Albert Town Community Association

Do you know how to report a crime?
This information has been sent to us from the local Community Policing team.  

If there is an emergency, call 111
For non-emergency incidents, call 105 
To report a crime or report suspected illegal activity, call Crime Stoppers

The best way for people to report suspected illicit activity taking place is to call Crime 
Stoppers. The information gets sent to the Police and could be an important piece of a 
puzzle.

Report crime anonymously: Contact Crime Stoppers
Crime Stoppers is an independent charity working to solve and prevent crime. It’s a way for 
people, who for whatever reason may be reluctant to tell Police what they know, to anonymously 
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